
 
 

Friday 7th June 
 

Dear All, 

 

As you may be aware, I will be accompanying Year 5 and Year 6 on their trip to Braeside next week (Wednesday to 

Friday) so things will be a little bit different for Robin Class. 

 

Year 4 will join the rest of Year 4 in Woodpecker Class.  Year 3 will stay in Robin Class.  On Thursday, Year 4 will re-

join for recorders and art with Mrs Richards.  Here is the timetable for next week. 

 

Year 4 Timetable (Every morning Year 4 will need to go to Robin Class for registration and will then be sent to 

Woodpecker Class) 

Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Mrs Rudman PE (Miss Wozniack) Mrs Diserens 
 

BREAK BREAK BREAK 

Mrs Rudman Recorders (Miss Askew/ Mrs 
Richards) 

Mrs Diserens 

Art (Mrs Richards) 
 

LUNCH LUNCH LUNCH 

Mrs Rudman Mrs Rudman 
 

Mrs Diserens 

 

Year 3 Timetable  

Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Mrs Wilson Mrs Richards Mrs Wilson 
 

BREAK BREAK BREAK 

Mrs Wilson Recorders (Miss Askew/ Mrs 
Richards) 

Mrs Wilson 

Art (Mrs Richards) 
 

LUNCH LUNCH LUNCH 

Mrs Wilson Miss Smith Mrs Wilson 

PE (Miss Wozniack) 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please come and see me. 

 

Best wishes 

Hannah Crook 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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